
Extreme Wind Disruption in the 
Port of Cape Town

What are the causes, impacts, trends  and solutions?

You are invited to join a consultation workshop on:

A team of researchers is co-operating with Transnet National Ports
Authority to study and address the problem of extreme wind disruption
of port operations in the Port of Cape Town. Strong and extreme winds
result in significant disruptions in the Port. This has a knock-on effect on
the regional economy. Anecdotally, this problem appears to be
worsening with time.

The research work seeks to understand the causes and dynamics of
extreme wind and its trends, to understand the impacts on port users
and the economy, and to seek solutions to manage the problem now and
in the future.

The aim of the workshop is to identify and consult with stakeholders and
affected parties and learn about how this wind problem affects, and is
likely to affect, industries, businesses and livelihoods. This will be
followed up with individual consultations where required.

How does disruption in Cape Town harbour
affect your livelihood?

13th June 2023 (9am to 5pm)
Garden Court Hotel
Woodstock, Cape Town

To attend this meeting
please register here:
https://forms.gle/xxFi7Ns77KxE6ZvCA

Note that we have limited place and will restrict participation accordingly.
For more information, please email Dr Neville Sweijd (nsweijd@access.ac.za or on 0829689660)
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